Christchurch
City Council ¥

30 August 2012 Our Ref No: Lex11585

Gavin Millar

Attn: fyi-request-408-13af3265@requests .fyi.org.nz
Dear Sir

Request for Information

| refer to your email dated 20™ August 2012 and confirm that the only communication
between the Christchurch City Council and the Law Commission is cover emails attaching
Council’'s submissions.

No further correspondence exists and accordingly your request is declined under Sec 17(e)
of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 on this basis.

Please be advised you have the right to request the Office of the Ombudsman to review
Council’s decision.
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